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HOW YOU CAN SAVE THOUSANDS OF DOLLARS EVERY MONTH….
Everyone likes to save money, right? Here is the one sure way to 
save money every month.… 
DO NOT ANSWER CALLS YOU DO NOT RECOGNIZE.
Last month, I received, but did not pick up, 27 calls from numbers I did not recognize. Most, if not all, of these calls were scammers wanting to steal my money or identity. These numbers were local, as well as from places such as California, Virginia, North Dakota, Arizona, Washington, D.C., and even one listed as “U.S.A.” I also received calls which were obvious ROBO calls: 316-265-9344 and 316-265-9345. All 27 calls did not leave a message.
Even though these calls went unanswered, I still did not miss any family emergency, any desperate friend trying to reach me, nor did I miss any important function.

What I did miss by ignoring these calls were more likely the following:

· My “free” back, knee or wrist brace which wouldn’t show up but would bill against my Medicare account so when I would need one, I would no longer be eligible.

· I was unable to save my “distressed grandchild” from severe peril and allow the scammer to steal $7,200 of my money.
· Finally, I didn’t win the Publishing Clearinghouse Sweepstake plus the Mercedes; also

I didn’t lose $5,000 I would have been scammed to pay in advance for fees! 
The above examples are real stories of people losing money to scammers because they picked up calls from unknown numbers, allowed the criminal to build rapport with them, and got SCAMMED. The above scams were reported to the Better Business Bureau and real people lost money.
Please invest in a caller-ID system and remember not to answer calls that you do not recognize and never give out your personal information.
	“Together, let’s prevent, detect, and report healthcare fraud, errors, and abuse”
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